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APPRECIATION 

HRM King Muja’Dib Jamel El’Sori-Ose, 

The prominent figure in the African Diaspora, 

The Kingdom of Numidoria 

 

His Royal Majesty, 

On behalf of the Ogoni people worldwide, and MOSOP USA, I sincerely appreciate His Royal Majesty King 

Muja’Dib Jamel, Grand Chancellor Al Bartell of Numidoria. His Cousin, the Queens, and his royal 

entourage honored our invitation and attended our conference. Most importantly, the sealed 

relationship which now exists between the two nations. 

His Royal Majesty, the Ogoni people, and MOSOP USA appreciate you, the Kingdom of Numidoria, the 

African Diaspora for the adoption of the Ogoni Nation. 

I believe that your collaboration with MOSOP USA will indeed liberate Ogoni. Ogoni needs to be free 

from internal colonization, oppression, intimidation, domination, total neglect, and annihilation which 

draws the extinction of Ogoni closer every second. 

Words cannot express the joy in my heart that Ogoni has gotten a true friend who will stand side by side 

with Ogoni in our non-violent war against the two hundred million Nigerians, the multibillion-national Oil 

company, Shell, who have waged their violence, and ecological war against harmless, and defenseless 

Ogoni people. 

 

I sincerely pray that God Almighty will strengthen the union and bless us with favor, good friends, 

sympathizers, and international or global support. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Elder DineBari Augustine Kpuinen  

President, MOSOP USA 


